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On November 27th, the Entrepreneurship Center collaborated with the 
Bahraini Management Society to organize a seminar aimed at helping 
entrepreneurs adopt a resilient approach to management. The seminar 
hosted a group of distinguished experts from Bahrain, including Yusuf Al 
Bader, a freelance training and coaching consultant at Self-employed, 
Zakaria Ibraheem, CEO of Options Consultancy, and Dr. Sheikha Mufeez, 
Head of Strategic Management in the Ministry of Education
During the three-hour seminar, the speakers discussed the concept of 
Resilient Leadership, which has gained attention from researchers over 
the past twenty years due to the significant role that leadership plays in 
achieving organizational success. They shared their own experiences 
throughout their careers, highlighting the increasing pressure that 
leaders face from various sources, such as managing a team, dealing 
with fast-paced and changing markets, responding to competition, and 
adapting to digital transformation. High levels of stress and anxiety can 
also adversely affect work performance. The speakers concluded that 
managers could improve their ability to find and develop resilience, 
which in turn helps them and others more effectively. They suggested 
that looking at particularly resilient moments from one’s past can help 
identify key strategies and strengths in finding resilience.

Kingdom University  in collaboration with the Ministry of Social 
development    hosted  the  productive family Exhibition. More than 50  
families contributed to this successful event .There was great demand 
for the products from staff, students, and local families. Prof Hassan 
Al Hajhoj opened the exhibition and said this is a great opportunity for 
developing this sector of the economy and it is a good  for us  all to 
engage in such event .Official from the ministry joined the event and 
were very pleased with the organization and the hospitality .
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A meeting was held between the Vice Chairman of the Board of Trustees 
of Kingdom University, Mr. Muhammad Ibrahim, and a member of the 
Board of Trustees, Eng. Tariq Al-Qasabi, with the university administration.
The meeting was attended by the President of Kingdom University, 
Professor Hassan Al-Hajhouj, Ms. Zainab Mahri, Acting Executive Director 
for Financial and Administrative Affairs. The purpose of the meeting is to 
follow up the implementation of strategic plans and reviewe the progress 
of work at the university.
The Vice Chairman of the Board of Trustees stressed the support of the 
University  Permanent Council and its continuous keenness to promote 
excellence and progress.
The President of the University expressed his thanks to the Chairman 
and members of the Board of Trustees for their continuous support for 
the University, stressing the University’s commitment to achieving its 
goals and providing high-quality education to its students.
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